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30" April 2015

Dear Parents

| am delighted to be able to tell you that our school has been judged to be a GOOD
school in our recent Ofsted inspection.

Overall effectiveness GOOD
Leadership and Management GOOD
Behaviour and Safety of pupils GOOD
Quality of Teaching GOOD
Achievement of pupils GOOD
Early Years Provision (Nursery and Reception) GOOD

Highlights of the report include: a dynamic leadership team, good teaching
throughout the school, high attainment and rapidly improving achievement, well-
motivated and well-behaved children, a knowledgeable and skilled governing body
and parents who have every confidence in the school.

| would like to thank the leadership team, staff and governors for their unstinting
hard work over the last two years in moving the school from Requires Improvement
to Good. We will continue to work together for the benefit of all children. | would
also like to thank the pupils for being such amazing children in everything they do!

Finally, | would like to thank you for your positive comments before and during the
inspection and for your support over the last two years. It is much appreciated.

The report will be sent to you with this letter. It is also available on our website.

Click on the link on the home page. If you are not able to access the report through
email or the Internet, please contact the school office for a paper copy.

Cath Mann
Headteacher

Together we love life, learning and God



